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Dear SMS Families, 

I am glad to welcome back our 7th grade cohort!   Even though 
the weather is getting cold, and the leaves are changing on us, 
the academic process here at the SMS is staying constant.  The 
teachers and scholars have established their routines and 
procedures for instruction.
  
November is an important time for us all to reflect on the 
many blessings and focus on family and gratitude. We hope 
you take the time to slow down and feel gratitude for all that 
is around you! I am certainly thankful for the many blessings 
in my life, including working with these amazing scholars, 
parents/caregivers, teachers, and support staff at South 
Middle School.

Chante’ Brooks
South Middle School Principal

REMINDER:
 School starts at 7 AM - 6th & 
7th grade arrival start at 6:50, 

dismissal for walkers and 
pick-ups at 2:15

November 3rd - FOLLOW 
your normal class Schedule

November 17th - Parent 
Teacher Group Meeting 

with BrainPower

Look out for more information 
about  Parent/ Teacher 

Conferences 
SMS Welcome 

Presentation and Video

Technology assistance is 
available through the 

district help desk: Use this 
link to get help!

Add us on Social Media!

School Pictures will be 
modified for this year. 

Students have been sent 
an email to submit a 

headshot for the virtual 
yearbook  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1thhSayYOmSanvPeniiOdg5UndwOqy1_q/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1thhSayYOmSanvPeniiOdg5UndwOqy1_q/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1thhSayYOmSanvPeniiOdg5UndwOqy1_q/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/15tpd3sqwb6haMH3obMVkWt1S9cEUMLnE6MWXPkBgo_c/preview
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/15tpd3sqwb6haMH3obMVkWt1S9cEUMLnE6MWXPkBgo_c/preview
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeEp0mlW1wkwwDuAwFN8fVbk6GBdmkatXbJY6MQmlZIjTKDYA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeEp0mlW1wkwwDuAwFN8fVbk6GBdmkatXbJY6MQmlZIjTKDYA/viewform
https://forms.gle/sEkm2pqaczHQRS6x9
https://clicktime.symantec.com/3NCtCZL6kPmu3qygeyrB1Fq7Vc?u=http%3A%2F%2Fsms.printyourlogo.net%2F


Parent /Teacher Conference Night 
Information from the district for Parent Teacher Conferences will be provided soon, be on the 
lookout! We look forward to seeing you and suggest a few questions you may want to 
consider to discuss with your scholar’s teachers:

● How is my child doing socially?
● What are my child’s strengths… challenges?
● What can I do at home to support what you’re doing in the class?
● What are the best school or district resources that we should consider using as a family 

to support our child in the classroom?
● How do you measure academic progress?
● What can I do to support literacy in my home?
● What kinds of questions do you suggest that I ask my children on a daily basis about 

your class?



Attendance is verified daily at South Middle School. Due to the blended learning 
groups and changes that need to occur will take two working days.  If your child 
was not present in the virtual classroom, however, handed in an assignment for 

participation credit, please allow a day for this to be corrected. 

For example, If your child did not participate in class on Monday but handed in an 
assignment on Monday evening the corrected attendance will appear in the portal 
on Wednesday. If you are still seeing an error please contact your child's teacher.

As a reminder, if your child is sick and unable to participate in person or online 
please call the school at (845) 563-7011



Next Meeting is November 17th at 6:15 - Use this Meet Link 
to Join us! We can’t wait to see you there! 

https://forms.gle/2CUdPbrpFqSr6yBNA

